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Rosenberg Corey

From: Gd Pedersen <pedersengd@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:46 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Please oppose HB 2004-A

I am a small businessman with fewer than 4 rental units. HB 2004-A would place an undue burden on my business and 
would quiete likely force me to sell these units. I would predict this reaction would be shared by many in my situation, 
resulting in a further shortage of rental units in our area. 
Please oppose this bill. 
 
Gary Pedersen 
4551 Douglas Ave. 
Klamath Falls, OR 97601 


